
Please make plans to join the Pianos for People community on:

SUNDAY EVENING, OCTOBER 20 for our 
12th Annual AN EVENING OF 100 FINGERS

The joyous, yearly celebration of our students' hard work, and our 
steadfast commitment to them, is always a very special occasion.

SAVE THE DATE

Please contact Andy Ament, our new Executive Director, 
for more information: andy@pianosforpeople.org

The reception starts at 5:00, with dinner at 6:15.

Tickets are on sale at $150 for cocktails, dinner and 
entertainment at: pianosforpeople.org/100fingers

Sponsorship opportunities are also available.



Celebrating our 12th Year
Sunday, October 20 at an exciting new venue:

City Winery at The Foundry | 3730 Foundry Way, St. Louis, MO
Information: Andy Ament andy@pianosforpeople.org


